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January 20th, Hillsborough, NJ -- One Hillsborough, a new cross-cultural community advocacy coalition 
in collaboration with Hillsborough Township sponsorship, invites all citizens to its first town-wide 
platform for community conversations to be held on January 20th, 2023, from 6:00–9:00 PM at the 
Hillsborough Municipal Building located at 379 South Branch Road in Hillsborough. Sandwiches and 
refreshments will be served, courtesy of the HEA Pride Committee. 
 
This ongoing community effort focuses on the common thread of diversity, equity, inclusion, and 
belonging for all residents of Hillsborough. The initial four topics to be addressed are government, public 
safety, education, and community involvement, and will include Township leaders as well as interactive 
discussion on issues facing the community in each of these areas.  Discussion groups by topic will be co-
facilitated by the HHS Student Diversity Initiative and everyday citizens, teachers, and community 
representatives involved with One Hillsborough.  
 
One Hillsborough is committed to continuing to develop and host this new platform for civic 
engagement throughout the year to structurally provide forums and channels to facilitate access and 
opportunity for all who reside within the township particularly those from underrepresented and 
unheard groups. The principal objective is to promote equal communication with all community services 
providers and organizations without the boundaries of race, ethnicity, age, gender, religion, or political 
affiliation. All are welcome to be a part of this movement to join in partnership and goodwill that begins 
with basic conversations seeking to live up to the reputation of one of “the best places to live” for 
everyone… 
 
For more information check out our website at one-hillsborough.org or contact us at 
onehillsboroughnj@gmail.com  
 


